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ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REAC'IOR SAFEDUARDS
'

Washington 25, D. C.

July 25, 1960

~ Honorable John A. McCone
Chairman
U. S. Atomic Energy Comission
Washington 25, D. C.-

,

Subject: HUMBCLDT BAY IUdER PLANT - PACIFIC GAS AND
ELECTRIC 00MPANY

' Dear Mr. McCone:

! At its twenty-seventh meeting, in Washington, D. C., on July 20-22,
| 1960, the Advisory Comittee on Reactor Safeguards met with and
; was advised by the applicant of its proposals to resolve the rec-
j ommendations made in our letter of June 27, 1960.

| As indicated in General Luedecke's letter to me dated July 21,
1960, the applicant proposed to install double isolation valves
welded in tandem outside the dry well. These valves will be
located immediately outside the dry well and the first valve
will conr.ect with a shroud tube which is an extension of the dry
well.

| It is the opinion of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards
; that this proposed arrangenent will iceet the recommendations con-'

tained in the next to last paragraph in our letter dated June 27,I
'

| 1960.
!-

Sincerely yours,

1
!

/s/ Leslie Silverman |
Chairman '

| Reference
| Letter from A. R. Luedecke to L. Silverman dated July 21, 1960
! - >
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